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17th June 2025 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

I am writing with some further information regarding the new school logo and school uniform for 

September.  There were a lot of designs submitted by the children for the new logo and several 

things were popular – trees and groups of children.  Mrs Sanford and a group of artistic children got 

together to look at the designs and to put together their ideas for the logo and Miss Jo Street – an 

LSA and talented artist – gathered the ideas to create the logo seen below.  

 

In a recent assembly, I was able to share the logo with the children and I have also shared that as 

this is quite a detailed logo, we would be making the logo design on the school uniform a simpler 

version which just contains the tree in the middle. 

 

 

 
 

 

Huge thanks to Mrs Hamer and Mrs Lees who used their considerable AI skills to turn the drawing 

into a logo which we can now use freely. 

 



We have decided to stay with the navy-blue sweatshirts for all children from September.  The rest 

of the uniform will also stay the same but all children will be allocated to one of the House teams so 

will need either a red, blue, green or yellow PE t shirt.  KS1 children will be notified of which 

House team they are in by letter during the course of this term. 

 

We have shared the logo with Skoolkit who have transformed it into a great looking logo which can 

be seen on some mannikins in the school office.  There is a leaflet from Skoolkit which has been 

attached with this email so you can look at the logo more closely and use it to order uniform for 

September as required. 

 

Over the next few weeks, you will start to see small changes as we start to move over to the new 

logo – on the signs around school, staff lanyards, letterheads and the school website. 

 

Regards 

 

 
Mrs Z Dudley 

Headteacher 


